
Your primary school is invited to compete!

This year’s theme is Agriculture in Childrens Rhymes  
and Stories. Think Old McDonlalds Farm, Little Bo Peep, 

This Little Piggy, Mary Had a little lamb and more!

Perth Royal Show 2024 Scarecrow Competition
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The Competition
• Open to Primary Schools within Western Australia.
• Free to enter.
• Entries may be from either Years K-2 or Years 3-6, or both.
• Restricted to one (1) entry per school per class (i.e. one (1) entry in K-2 and one (1) entry in 3-6).
• For each class that enters, each student and the teacher will receive a free ticket to the show, up to a maximum of 35 tickets.
• Bunnings is happy to receive requests for stock donations from schools to create their scarecrows. They will supply what 

they can based on how many community group requests they have at the time.
• Schools to email their local Bunnings store, using the school’s letterhead, and list the stock required. Bunnings stores will 

need at least 4-6 weeks’ notice. 
• For the schools who are awarded 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in each class, Bunnings will come to each school and conduct a 

hands-on sustainability activity that suits their needs, e.g. a worm farm, veggie garden, seasonal plant-out, compost bins etc.

Competition Rules
Each school is to provide one (1) scarecrow that is self-supporting and freestanding. Scarecrow dimensions must not exceed 1.5m 
in height and 1m in width. Scarecrows should be strongly constructed to withstand moving and potential robust interaction from 
excited patrons. Scarecrows must be delivered on Wednesday 18 or Thursday 19 September 2024 between 8am and 5pm. 

Delivery location to be advised. Exhibits must be collected on Sunday 29 or Mon day 30 September 2024  between 9am and 1pm,  
unless pre-arranged with the Competition and Event Coordinator. Uncollected exhibits will be recycled.

Judging and Results
Judging will take place on Friday 20 September 2024. 

All entrants, along with their families, teachers and classmates are invited on the morning of the first day of the Show, Saturday 21 
September at 11.00am. When the results will be announced and awards distributed to the winners.

How to Enter
If you wish to enter your school in the Scarecrow Competition, please ensure you submit your entry application online by            
Friday 13 September 2024 at http://entries.perthroyalshow.com.au

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to
contact the Competition and Event Coordinator on 
6263 3118 or via email at alaric.korb@raswa.org.au
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